
 
 10900 Red Circle Drive 
 Minnetonka, MN 
 55344 USA 

 952.941.7600 
 800.526.9267 
 fax 952.941.2322 
 info@transition.com 

 
Product Discontinuation Notice 

 
 
 
Mar.18, 2019 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you that the following part numbers have gone End-of-Life 
(EOL).  
 
Discontinued Products: 
IND-3280-L Managed Hardened Switch, (4) 10/100/1000Base-T + (2) 100/1000 

SFP slots + (2) 100/1000/2500 SFP slots, 18 – 57VDC dual input 
power 

IND-3284-L Managed Hardened Switch, (7) or (8) 10/100/1000Base-T + (1) or (2) 
100/1000 SFP slots + (2) 100/1000/2500 SFP slots, 18 – 57VDC dual 
input power 

IND-3280-H Managed Hardened Switch, (4) 10/100/1000Base-T + (2) 100/1000 
SFP slots + (2) 100/1000/2500 SFP slots, 125-300VDC, 100 – 
250VAC single input power 

IND-3284-H Managed Hardened Switch, (7) or (8) 10/100/1000Base-T + (1) or (2) 
100/1000 SFP slots + (2) 100/1000/2500 SFP slots, 125-300VDC, 100 
– 250VAC single input power 

 
 
 
Replacement Products:  
There is no direct replacement product at this time. However, Transition Networks offers other Managed 
Hardened switches may meet your further need.  
 
 
Last Order Date: 
Orders for IND-328x-x series (with Minimal Order Quantity 100) will be accepted through Jun.17. 
 
 
Closing: 
As always, we look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our 
comprehensive product line.  Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Transition Networks Management Team 


